
From: Julian Jordan
To: "Communications, AFA"
Subject: RE: AFA Membership Survey Reminder
Date: Thursday, 30 November 2023 7:18:24 PM

Dear Membership Officer,
 
FFS and JFC, I’ve already responded to this survey!
 
Could it be that the email address for the Google account I used to fill out the Google form differs from the
email address to which you sent the email?
 
I’m impressed that you’ve managed to spell anonymous correctly this time! 
 
I’m unimpressed that you’re still amateurishly/unprofessionally using a naked URL as a link to the survey
rather than anchoring it to some text/image, and including an image that says:
 

Please return your survey by the 31st of October.
 
Cheers,
     Julian
 

From: Communications, AFA <communications@atheistfoundation.org.au> 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 5:50 PM
To: Mr. Julian Jordan <two_dogs@bigpond.net.au>
Subject: AFA Membership Survey Reminder
 

AFA Membership Survey Reminder

Dear Julian,

As a reminder, the Atheist Foundation of Australia seeks your input. 

The Foundation will use this information to determine the priority of issues facing members, so your
feedback is valuable.

All information provided is anonymous.

Click here to be taken to the online form:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNnISfunmzu7-
Fh0yHyVhiCYL_A45SLw_1pONTgsbxGQT8yg/viewform?pli=1
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Kind regards,
Membership Officer,
Atheist Foundation of Australia

PO Box 3582
Parramatta, NSW 2124
Australia

Click here to unsubscribe.

https://kor01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fatheistfoundation.org.au%2Fcivicrm%2Fmailing%2Funsubscribe%2F%3Freset%3D1%26jid%3D461%26qid%3D43901%26h%3Dqblyanmnchu02bj6&data=05%7C01%7C%7C2a38fdf6a49943fbb38a08dbf170a149%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638369238274153925%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5dXQCSy977QFzRSHVlpucc5wtLMtwJWoIdqeTkjMBZM%3D&reserved=0

